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RESOLUTION NO. 94 - 133 

OF THE 

SQUAXIN ISLAND TRIBAL COUNCIL 

WHEREAS, the Squaxin Island Tribal Council is the Governing Body of 
the Squaxin Island Indian Reservation by authority of the 
Constitution and By-Laws of the Squaxin Island Tribe, as approved 
and adopted by the General Body and the Secretary of the Interior 
on July 8, 1965; and 

WHEREAS, under the Constitution and By-laws (H? the Tribe, the 
Squaxin Island Tribal Council is charged with the duty of 
protecting the health, security, education and general welfare of 
tribal members; and 

WHEREAS, the Kamilche Trading Post has made a significant profit in 
the past year and wishes to share that profit with the Squaxin 
Community and; 

WHEREAS, KTP and Enterprises Division of the Tribe has requested 
permission from the Tribal Council to distribute a one time per 
capita payment of $75.00 to all enrolled Tribal Members, based on 
the profits of Kamilche Trading Post for 1994; and 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Squaxin Island Tribal 
Council is in full support of this request and hereby approves this 
per capita payment to all Members of the Tribe which will be 
administered by Enterprises. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that a trust will be established for 
members under eighteen years of age and their portion will be 
distributed to them upon their eighteenth birthday. 
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CERTIFICATION 

The Squaxin Island Tribal Council does hereby certify that the 
foregoing Resolution was adopted at a meeting of the Squaxin Island 
Tribal Council, held on this 12th day of November 1994, at which a 
qu rum was present and was passed by a vote of £ for, and 

ii against with ( abstentions. 

[:::%Zéy//47¢:;;gu4447\\ 
David Lopemang/Chairman 

Attes gd by: 

gym/M A/ 
Cal'Peters, Vic Chaiéhan 

fr“


